
Fra: Enlai Hooi <eho@shl.dk>  

Sendt: 19. oktober 2021 13:22 

Til: Christian Christensen <CC@kk.dk> 

Emne: RE: Evaluation of High tea between the trees 

  

Dear Christian, 

  

I realise I owe you these answers: 

  

  

- The target group of the activity 

  

Inner city residents, Policy makers, Beboer foreningen 

  

- How did the activity go? 

  

Thankfully very well. It was well attended and managed to get both press and focus on the problem from 

the residents and foreninger. As a result the issue was addressed to the vice chief of police at  the SBB as I 

understand. The event also connected the local community of residents and businesses. There are  plans of 

future street events such as xmas market stc. 

  

- Any changes compared to what was planned? 

  

No. 

  

- How has the activity been communicated?  

  

Local newspapers, News websites, Facebook groups, printed flyers and word of mouth. 

  

- Which activities were performed and what results were created:  

  

Street closure and public open picnic. Signed petition of 60+ People to support the cause of number-plate 

camera restrictions of traffic in middelalderbyen. 

  

- How many people participated in the activity? 

  

Approximately 80 

  

- What could be done better? 

  

More political attendees. 

  

  
Med venlig hilsen / Best regards   
  
Enlai Hooi 
  
Head of Innovation 
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